

Town of Shaftsbury

Municipal Offices

PO Box 409 Shaftsbury, VT 05262-0409 (802) 442-4038

Department of Public Works

Work being done for the next two weeks

Roadside mowing will continue on the west side of Shaftsbury, starting on white creek rd. Mowing will continue on all roads towards the hollow.

Road Grading. Meyers rd, Cross Hill, and Daniels rd. weather depending.

Culvert replacements, DPW will be replacing culverts on Mountainview Dr and Glastionview Dr at both intersection of Daniels Rd. Both existing culverts are not meeting state standards for out hydrologically connecting road segments. All this work will be funded from VTrans state grants we have received last fall. We will be working in this area for the next 2 weeks. This project will be completed by the end of next week.

The next project that is being planned for is the replacement of a bridge on Horton hill rd. This project will be going on for the month of September. Horton hill will be closed between Mattison rd and Rollin rd. I have signage being made to be installed to up next week to warn the public. Tentative dates for the closure will be September 2nd to 26th of the month. I will have more on this project as we get closer the end of august. This project will be funded from VTrans Structures program this is a grant we received July 2024.